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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                

 

North Plaza at MBIT reopens with ribbon cutting ceremony!  
 

Jamison, PA – The Executive Council Middle Bucks Institute of Technology (MBIT), held a ribbon-cutting 
ceremony to commemorate the completion of the north plaza during their November meeting.  The north plaza 
project provides the MBIT community with a newly designed space to gather. The design was intentional to 
include more green space for collaboration.  
 
MBIT Administrative Director, Dr. Mark Covelle says; “We are thrilled to open our newly renovated north plaza 
to our school community.  The north plaza is part of a larger capital project to modernize and improve our 
building so that we can deliver another fifty years of world class career and technical education to the 
communities of Middle Bucks.  We are grateful for the support of our Executive Committee and our four 
member districts: Centennial, Central Bucks, Council Rock, and New Hope – Solebury.  This project is more than 
a renovation; as a career and technical center, students will have the opportunity to use the new space for 
collaboration and integration in their program areas of study.  If you’d like to see the newly renovated north 
plaza, feel free to join us on December 1 from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm for our annual open house.”  
 
Students in the Horticulture, Landscape and Design program will learn their skills alongside their instructor Mr. 
Greg Smith, and Facilities Manager, Mr. Warren Anders on how to design and enhance the space with landscape 
design.  
 
“It is my absolute pleasure to have represented MBIT through the creation of our renovated main entrance 
plaza. The fresh new design is safer, more functional as well as visually appealing. Special thanks to contractors, 
faculty and staff, as well as the transportation directors and students who made the process swift and free of 
issue." stated Mr. Warren Anders, Facilities Manager 
 
The MBIT experience provides students with a blend of classroom theory, technical applications in state-of-the-
art laboratories, and off-campus work-based experiences.  Students learn and apply reading, writing, 
mathematics, science, communications, and technology in a way that has personal meaning and career 
relevance.   The educational program is organized around five broad career pathways and offers twenty-one 
state-approved career programs.   MBIT prepares today's students for tomorrow's emerging technologies and 
provides students with the competitive edge needed for employment in a global marketplace and success in 
college.    
 
For more information, please contact Jeanise Dimitri, at 215-343-2480 ext. 218 or by email jdimitri@mbit.org.  
 
November 2022 
 

Photo Attached 

 

### 

 

http://www.mbit.org/

